

♦ Dover ♦ Georgetown ♦ Stanton ♦ Wilmington

Kenya Cox Language and Culture Department Delaware Technical and Community College 333 Shipley St Wilmington, Delaware 19801

United States Consulate November 18, 2004

Dear Sirs.

I'm writing this letter to inform you that Ciprian Gherghescu has been my student for the past three months. It has been a pleasure having him in my class. He is very serious about his studies and obtaining a degree. He is also very dependable, motivated, cooperative, and friendly. He's been doing really well on all our quizzes, tests, and exams. Besides his flawless attendance, he always participates in our International Club activities, such as picnics, trips, and gatherings where the students socialize with other students from overseas as well as Americans and learn about the American culture through experience.

Should you need any further information on Mr Gehrghescu don't hesitate to contact me at (302) 434-5558 or kcox@college.dtcc.edu

Sincerely,

Kenya Cox

Instructor and Advisor